
Champions

Are you interested in 
running Confidence with 
Numbers sessions in your 
organisation? Follow  
these steps to help you.

Running Confidence with Numbers 
sessions in your organisation

For more information, or to book a meeting with National 
Numeracy, please email training@nationalnumeracy.org.uk

Think 
about who 

you would like to 
attend and when you’d 

like to hold a Confidence 
with Numbers session. Talk 

to the key stakeholders 
involved in your chosen 

programme or 
course.Liaise with 

National Numeracy 
to organise a meeting 

to discuss the sessions 
and agree next 

steps.
National 

Numeracy will 
set up a special 

link to the National 
Numeracy Challenge 

and access to the 
Challenge Tracker 

if requested.

National 
Numeracy 

will lead one or 
two Confidence with 

Numbers sessions 
with the Champion 

shadowing.

Champion 
to lead one or 

two Confidence with 
Numbers sessions with 

National Numeracy 
shadowing for 

support and 
guidance.

Champion 
to continue to 

deliver Confidence 
with Numbers sesions 

independently and keep 
in regular contact with 
National Numeracy for 

updates and session 
information.


